
 
 

Kathleen Quinn Litton 
 
 
 
Commissioner Litton has been a Pinellas County resident since 1971, and has lived in 

the Lealman area since 1994. She has been a member of the Lealman Fire Board of 

Commissioners for the better part of 18 years. Her community involvement includes 

participation in the Pinellas Assembly, Pinellas County Task Force on Fire/EMS 

Restructuring & Finance, United Way, Azalea Little League, Americorp Pinellas, and 

Toys for Tots.  

 

Commissioner Litton has a B.S. degree in Management from Florida State University, 

and is employed as a Business Solutions Specialist by the United States Postal Service. 

She is a lifetime member of the Ladies' Auxiliary of VFW Post 4337 and the St. Pete 

Mad Dogs Triathlon Club.   In her spare time, she enjoys sporting events of all kinds. 

 

She and her husband, Mark, have been married for 31 years and have two children.  

 


